
 

October 13, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Barbara J. Donohue, Treasurer 
Shelby City Schools 
25 High School Avenue 
Shelby, Ohio 44875 
 
 
Dear Ms. Donohue, 
 
We will accept the responsibility for the cost of the Title I services to students at Shelby Sacred 
Heart, who are residents in the Galion City School District for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
We have confirmed the list of academically eligible and economically disadvantaged students 
are residents in the Galion City Schools District. Upon receipt of an invoice we will reimburse 
Shelby City Schools for providing tutors for these students. The amount at Shelby Sacred Heart 
is $1,242.34 earned by two students. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me directly. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Allerding 
Superintendent 


